## University of Minnesota

**Twin Cities Campus** 

Office of the Dean

College of Education and Human Development 104 Burton Hall Burton Hall 178 Pillsbury Drive S.E. Minneapolis, MN 55455

Office: 612-626-9252 Fax: 612-626-7496

August 5, 2013

Mr. Mike McKasy 31002 39th Ave SW Federal Way, WA 98023-2179

Dear Mike,

On behalf of the entire College of Education and Human Development, I would like to congratulate you on being selected to be honored with the college's Distinguished Alumni Award. CEHD is made proud by alumni such as you, who demonstrate what can be achieved through learning, leadership, and passion.

The College of Education and Human Development Distinguished Alumni Award (DAA) has been created to honor alumni who have distinguished themselves in their careers and communities. Like the college, these alumni represent a diverse range of academic disciplines and career paths: civic and political leaders, educators and social workers, activists, entrepreneurs, and the most dedicated of volunteers. All are community builders who have made a positive difference in the lives of children, youth, families, schools, institutions, and organizations.

In recognition of your commitment to justice as a top U.S. trial attorney and your dedication to community service and the field of education, we would like to confer upon you a Distinguished Alumni Award.

I would be honored if you would accept this award, and I would be pleased if you and a guest would join us for a reception and induction dinner on Thursday, November 21st, at 6:00 p.m., at the McNamara Alumni Center in Minneapolis. Please save the date on your calendar, and an invitation with details will follow soon.

Should you have any questions about the award or the event, please contact Reba Marana at <a href="marana@umn.edu">marana@umn.edu</a> or 612-625-1310.

I look forward to seeing you in November!

Sincerely,

Jean K. Quam, Ph.D.

Dean